
June 13, 2021 Update 
 
This email is being sent to all 2021 BTC Members on behalf of the Board: 
 
We have good news! We have been advised by the Town that courts 1 & 2 will have nets up and ready 
for play tomorrow (Monday).  
 
The contractor has assured the Town that there is no issue with members playing while construction on 
the other two courts continues. That being said, please be respectful of the contractors needs while 
construction continues.  
 
Please arrange games within your groups at the times your group would normally play. For example, if 
you are registered for the Advanced Mixed Doubles Group you could arrange your own games with 
other players in that group on Monday and Wednesday between 3 and 6 pm, and Friday morning 
between 9 and 11 am. If other players from your group show up while you are playing, please rotate 
them in as we would during Show Up ‘n Play.  
 
You can also arrange your own games during Club or Show Up ‘n Play times. If other members are 
waiting to play during Club Time, please limit your play to 45 minutes or rotate them in. If it’s during 
Show Up ‘n Play time, please rotate them in.  
 
The schedule will be posted at the courts, and is available on our website: BTC 2021 schedule 
 
Doubles play is allowed, but please adhere to the gathering limit of 4 players per court (8 players in 
total). If more players are at the courts they should wait outside the courts and be physically distanced 
from each other.  
 
A reminder to please practice good COVID safety and remember to: 

 Maintain a physical distance of 2 meters.  
 Bring hand sanitizer and use it often. 
 Bring lots of water with you.  
 Avoid touching your face, benches, nets and posts.  
 Handshakes, high-fives and/or elbow taps are not recommended. A simple thumbs up from a 

distance is a recommended alternative.  
Thank you for your patience and enjoy your tennis season! 
--  
Margaret Gallant 
Secretary, Bracebridge Tennis Club 
 

http://www.bracebridgetennisclub.com/?page_id=817

